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Solar powered lights in Gibraltar’s bus stops 

The Ministry of Tourism, Commercial Affairs, Public Transport and the Port and the 

Gibraltar Bus Company Ltd, are pleased to announce that solar powered lights are 

being installed by Techtrolec Ltd, at all bus stops that did not have appropriate 

lighting. 

Minister for Tourism, Commercial Affairs, Public Transport and the Port, the Hon Neil 

Costa MP said: “As outlined in my budget speech to Parliament earlier this year, I am 

delighted to see these enhancements to bus stops come to fruition.  Not only does 

this fall in line with Her Majesty's Government of Gibraltar's eco-friendly drive, but it 

will also offer an added sense of security inside our bus stops in the darker hours of 

the day. I am also pleased to report that out of the 56 selected bus stops,  lights have 

been installed in 33 and weather permitting, it is envisaged that this project will be 

completed by the end of November 2014.” 

 
 
 

 


